



## CHERRY RED NEWS

Well here we are again..... Pity about Mott., but thats life aint it. If they don't disband they plan to restage the whole British Tour sometime in the new year. If that's the case Mott will definately be playing Malvern.

We would like to apologise to those of you who came into contact with Lindisfarne's Roadies, (especially a certain young lady from Worcester). Unfortunately they turned heavy on a few people, but one of their victims chucked a brick through their truck window, so that evened up the score.

As you know we are having THIN LIZZY for Saturday 18th January. Tickets are already on sale from usual Cherry agents. Thursday February 6th sees the happy return of old mates HAWKWIND and ANDY DUNKLEY. Tickets for the Sonic Attack will be on sale early January.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff of the Winter Gardens for their valuable help and co-operation throughout the year.

Also our personal staff; Kevin, Ray, Steve, Marcus, David, Keith, Alan, Greig, Tim, Dave, Stu, Brothers John & Jeff, Lorraine, Lindsay and Sue.

Last but not least YOURSELVES for supporting our concerts. HAPPY CHRISTMAS and thanks to you all......

CHERRY RED.
....IAIN ......WILL .....



CHERRY RED LTD., 141 POUND BANK ROAD, MALVERN, WORC'S.